
Hello Parents!!  

As most of you know, we have an acceptable use policy in the classroom 

that lays out the expectations of your children. It works like a contract between us, 

they know what they should be doing, and it allows me to hold them accountable 

for their actions. Since it has been working so well in the classroom, I would like 

to encourage you to set up an acceptable use policy in your home. It can contain as 

much or as little as you like, that is all up to you! I have provided a simple 

template, if you choose to use it.  


